
 

Budapest, 22nd March 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Magnolia Ltd. notification on change of voting rights 
 
 
MOL Plc. hereby informs the capital market participants that Magnolia Ltd. has sent the following 
notification to the Company, informing that Magnolia Ltd’s voting rights in MOL Plc. decreased to 0% 
on 21st of March 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 
 
 

http://molgroup.info/images/molgroup/pdf/befektetoi_kapcsolatok/szabalyozott_informaciok/Magnolia_notofication_20160322.pdf

